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Here at Stonehouse Park Federation, we understand that from time-

to-time family life can have its complications. There may be times 

when you need just that extra bit of help and support to see you 

through the tough times.  

To support and guide you through times such as these we have an 

Early Offer of Help. There are many ways in which we can support 

you, so, if ever things aren’t right at home please come and talk to 

us.  

There are people working at our schools who can help you and 

someone will be at the school gate every morning if you need to find 

us. In the first instance you can always talk to your child’s class 

teacher.  
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At Stonehouse Park Federation, we ensure all children with 

Special Educational Needs are met through great classroom 

practice.  This is called Quality First Teaching.  In addition to 

this, we use a graduated approach, called ‘Assess, Plan, Do 

and Review’. .   

Our federation takes safeguarding very seriously and the school’s 
safeguarding leads support families if there are any safeguarding concerns. 
The school works closely with Social Care and offers families a high level of 
support. All staff receive regular Safeguarding training and know precisely 
how to identify and report concerns. The partnership has three Designated 

Safeguarding Leads (DSL) and 4 Deputy DSLs trained to the same 
standard. Referrals are made to Social Care Children and Families Team 

when a child discloses any form of abuse or where there are concerns. The 
school actively engages in an inter-agency approach to support families. 
As part of our curriculum provision, we ensure that children are taught to 
keep themselves safe, whether it be through anti-bullying work, PSHE 

lessons, e-safety sessions or age appropriate relationship and sex 
education.  We include a range of visitors such as the Police and the 
NSPCC who update the children on strategies to keep safe and also 

signpost the children to Childline. 
 


